
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  070242 Sale Date - 5/16/2007

On May 2, 2007 we bid project 218 which has a completion date of October 31, 2007.  The project included approximately 30 
each bus pads (2697 sy of 11” non reinforced concrete pavement).  By maintenance of traffic notes these pads are to be 
removed and replaced on weekends and it was recommended that two pads at a time be completed.  Neither the traffic note nor 
the completion date present a problem on project 218 however on project 242, which is identical in scope to project 218, there  is 
a problem with the completion date.  Project 242 has 42 each bus pads to be completed 2 at a time and has a completion date of 
September 30, 2007.  Would the department please we consider the completion date set for project 242?
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


